Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/8/2023 11:48:19 PM

First name: Katherine

Last name: Cote

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Please deny the mining permit for the Stibnite Gold Project. It will devastate the area
environmentally, causing untold pollution in two rivers and harming several species of endangered fish species.
Additionally, it will cause a significant increase in noise and will allow in much more human activity including
roadbuilding, thereby displacing land-based species as well.

The previous evaluation has grossly underestimated these impacts. At a minimum, the evaluation should be
conducted again. Ideally, the entire permit is denied--for the sake of our remaining wilderness and wildlife.

Thank you!



